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August 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
In an effort to keep you informed, please read the very important information stated below that pertains to your 
child. All U. S. high schools across the nation are required to provide a directory of all students in 11th and 12th 
grade to military recruiters under a provision of the No Child Left Behind Act, which was enacted in 2001. 
 
Parents must sign a form to keep their child off the directory list we must provide to the military.  Please 
sign the form below if you do not want your child’s information to be published in the directory provided to 
recruiters of the armed forces. 
       Sincerely, 
       Guidance Department 
 

 
CUT HERE AND RETURN BY SEPTEMBER 16, 2022 

PARENT RESPONSE FORM 
 

Student Name             
 
Parent/Guardian Name           
 
The No Child Left Behind Act of 2001 requires that schools disclose student names, addresses and 
phone numbers to recruiters from the branches of the United States Armed Forces. Parents, however, 
may choose to opt-out of this provision of the federal legislation.   
 

If you choose to opt-out, please sign the statement below:  
 

I,      _ do not wish the school to release my child’s name  
                        Parent’s Name 
 

and personal information to recruiters from the branches of the armed forces. 
 

Parent’s Signature         Date     
 

Please return this form to the Rocky Point High School Guidance Office by 
Friday, September 16, 2022. 

 

 


